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Project That Would Shorten Trip From South Bend
To Chicago To 90 Minutes Moves Forward
August 13, 2019 South Bend

Phillip Faccenda of the South Bend office was quoted in an Aug. 13
WSBT 22 article, “Project that would shorten trip from South Bend to
Chicago to 90 minutes moves forward,” regarding the South Shore Line’s
Double Track Project.
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